
The key themes from the responses received included:

General comments were also made reflecting on the merits 
of the proposals in terms of the potential positive effects on 
the village, as well as concern about developing the site in 
principle.

In respect of the design and layout, the feedback highlighted 
a number of areas for consideration which the community 
felt should be looked at further. This included the form, 
function and amount of the greenspace and its links to the 
Village Hall land, the amount of hardstanding and level of 
vehicle parking, and the effect of tree shading. Broadly equal 
levels of support and objection were received in respect of 
the amount and tenure of the proposed homes.

The layout has been refined taking on board the feedback 
received.

Feedback
In June 2022 Wilson Designer 
Homes undertook its first in-person 
consultation to provide you with an 
opportunity to review, discuss and 
provide feedback on the emerging 
proposals that had emerged 
through earlier consultative work. 
That event was well attended and 
the feedback has been analysed.
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